
  

 

News in 
brief… 

A note from the 
Headmaster 

      We’ve celebrated It’s been a very busy week and there’s no    
      sign of things letting up next week either!    Tomorrow many of your children will be supporting the School at our Open    
      Morning as we showcase their many talents and achievements.  Talking of  
      which, I hope that as many as possible will be able to join us for the Modern   
      Languages Showcase on Monday at 6pm and the Prep School Catwalk Show on  
     Thursday at 4.30pm.    This week saw the first Headmaster’s lunch of the academic year and it was as  
      lovely as ever to hear first-hand from the children about their successes since   
      the start of term.  So many more wonderful accomplishments and lunchtime  
      guests to look forward to over the coming months!  
      As I have mentioned before, the School had applied to join the Independent  
      Schools’ Association and I am proud to announce, following the final auditing  
      visit, that our membership will be confirmed next week.  This promises us so  
      many opportunities to join forces with and compete against other schools in  
      sport, music, art, drama and so much more.   
      And finally, I would just like to thank the vast majority of our parents for  
      exercising patience and good humour, as we get to grips with the new  
      routines required as a result of so many more children participating in extra- 
      curricular activities after school – not least utilising our fabulous new sports  
      facilities.  
 

 
Nursery Star of the Week 

 

Congratulations to Jaya Sangha who has been awarded 
this week’s Nursery Star award for her general good 
behaviour, good listening and being excellent when 
helping around Nursery. 
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Headmaster’s 
commendations: 
 
Burhaan (Y3) - for and 
excellent attitude and 
positive behaviour 
William (Y4) - for 
settling well at his new 
school and having an 
excellent attitude to his 
work 
Aiden (Y5) - for his very 
helpful attitude and 
getting on so well with 
his work 
Max (Y6) – for returning 
to school with a very 
sensible attitude 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 
 
Supporting Jeans for Genes 

 
Our Senior pupils left their school uniforms at home today and came to 
school in denim to show their support for the national Jeans for Genes 
Day.    

As well as donating money to 
wear denim, the children 
held a bake sale and also took 
part in a sponsored football 
match. The money raised will 
be donated to the national 
charity which supports the thousands of children in the 
UK living with a genetic disorder. 

 
  

 

Updates on transport options 
 
Can we please draw attention to the letters we have sent out this week 
regarding on-site vehicle access where we have clarified the situation 
regarding permissions to enter the site before and after school.  Copies of the 
letters are available on our website. 
We have also been informed that Rowley Street will be closed to all vehicles 
on Monday and Tuesday of next week (26th and 27th September).  
In addition, for those families using the Arboretum extension park & ride 
service: the Arboretum car park will close for 10 weeks from week 
commencing 26th September.  We will use the car park at the junction of The 
Crescent and Sutton Road until further notice.  
Check out our website for more details on alternative parking and transfer 
options: https://www.hydesville.com/school-life/transport/  
 

 
Senior pupils turn crime busters 

 

Miss Eynon’s classroom is being turned into a CSI 
lab on Friday afternoons, as Senior School pupils 
try their hand at being forensic scientists. The 
hands-on lessons form part of the Senior School 
extra-curricular programme, with pupils 
investigating the background of science pertaining to a court of law as well as 
gathering and analysing evidence such as fingerprints, footprints and blood 
splatter!   
Forensic club has been running for nine years.  Find out more about the 
extra-curricular programme on our website: www.hydesville.com/school-
life/extra-curricular/  
 

Senior School 
Pupil of the Week: 
Shreeya – Year 9 
(awarded for having a 
strong work ethic). 

 

 
 
 
Sports Person of 
the Week: 
Arjun – Year 5 (awarded 
for recording the best 
time in cross country 
practice). 
 

 
 
 
Performer of the 
Week: 
Rory – Year 8 (awarded 
for being an excellent 
role model in class and 
for outstanding 
homework). 
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 Dates coming up next
 week  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Monday 
 

Class School photographs 
European Day of Languages Show: 
Senior School (6pm start) 
After school clubs -  
Football: Upper Prep 
Netball: Upper Prep 
English intervention: Y11 
STEM Club: Upper Prep 
GCSE French 
Musical Theatre: Senior 

Tuesday 
 

After school clubs - 
Music Theory: Prep & Senior 
German intervention: Y11 
Film Club: Senior 
Spanish: Upper Prep 
Musical Theatre: Senior 

Wednesday 
 

Sibling/singles/staff School 
photographs 
After school clubs - 
Hockey: Upper Prep 
Gymnastics: Upper Prep 
Taekwondo: Prep & Senior 

Thursday 
 

Trip to Ash End Farm: Reception 
Prep School Catwalk Show (4.30pm 
start) 
Before school clubs - 
ICT: Y11 (8.00 – 8.45am.) 

Friday 
 

MacMillan Coffee Morning: 8.45am – 
9.15am (dining room).  Everyone 
welcome. 
After school clubs - 
Karate: Reception: Y6 

Saturday Field Trip to Stratford: Y11 
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